Hossein Hashemzadeh

From: Jimmy McPhetridge <jmcphetridge@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 9:27 AM

To: Hossein Hashemzadeh; Larry Morton

Subject: Withdrawal of Applications for KHMF-CD & KSJF-CD
Hi Hossein,

Could you please dismiss the applications for KHMF & KSJF.
Larry Morton has asked me to withdraw them both from consideration.

Jimmy Mc



